
Name: Ben Newman  

Email address: ben@wearerocksteady.co.uk  

 

Phone no: 07797757311  

Details: 

While I appreciate the payroll co-finding and support for hospitality industry as regards to fixed costs, 

however like many I have fallen in to debt over the past 12+ months due to your business’s costs, 

despite trying to cut these down to a bare minimum. I would hope that there would either be some 

retrospective support as it was abundantly clear from the outset that our industry would be the most 

affected, yet has been the last to receive meaningful assistance. 

 

If retrospective costs are not able to be met, perhaps some sort of government grants to help us to 

rebuild our businesses after the pandemic has passed? 

 

Many thanks 

Ben  

 


